The GOOD News

Greater Orlando Organization Development Network



June-July, 2015

IN THIS ISSUE

Bi-monthly Program
Membership News
External Consulting
April Meeting Recap
Future Programs
President's Message
GOOD Doing Good
Announcements



UPCOMING EVENTS

Bimonthly Meeting

10th Annual Best Practices, June 12, 2015

Click here to for a complete program description and on-line registration.

External Consulting Interest Group

Edward Hampton is the new chair of the External Consulting Group (affectionally called the ExCons) and will moderate a new on-line discussion forum that can be found on the website. The ExCons hope to create an active discussion space to share best practices, issues and interests to deepen our consulting practices and skills.

BI-MONTHLY PROGRAM

Friday, June 12, 2015

10th Annual Best Practices

This is another banner year for our 10th Annual Best Practices session. Our final program selections have been made to assure you an interesting mix of best practices, tips, tools and solutions. We are delighted with the strong lineup we are able to offer you!

Click here to register for this exciting event.

Our Speakers and Topics:

"Defining Organizational Development" — Kent Linder: Kent Linder Consulting

"Linking OD Strategy to Value" — Charlotte Hughes, Talent Development Manager: CSX

"Developing Leadership Talent: Cultivating Future Organizational Leaders" — Kat Kenemuth, Senior Trainer, Leadership Development: Universal Orlando

"Finding the Value of PI without any Math" — Tim Brock, PhD, CPT, ID(S&L+), CEO: The Institute 4 Worthy Performance LLC

"Using Action Learning to Impact Employee Engagement" — Kamaria Scott, Vice President, Sr Learning and Performance Consultant: BNY Mellon

"3 Simple Change Management

MEMBERSHIP NEWS

Welcome our Newest Members

Tanya Algee Ralph Caravello Chris Crews Laura Gallaher Cynthia Humphries Amy Jennings Stephanie Kresi Lisa Leslie Nathan Magnuson Rita Manny Saabira Mohamed Heather Perkins Palak Shah Randi Torbert Jamie Vega Jennie Warbis Amanda Wolcott

Half-Year Memberships available on 1 July

Instead of paying a returning guest fee of \$35.00 for each meeting, we encourage our previous guests to join at the half-year rate of \$50.00 for the rest of 2015. We have all of our bi-monthly programs booked for the year, so if you have been thinking about joining, now is the time!

Join now on the membership page.

Notes and handouts from the May ExCon meeting and handouts are posted the website on the Special Interest Group Downloads page.

The next meeting of the group is **July 17, 2015.** This meeting will focus upon setting fees and taking payments. Volunteers are being recruited to present and lead discussions on various options.

More meeting details will be available on the website as the program is firmed up.

Future 2015 Bimonthly Programs

August 14: "The Meeting Canoe" with Chuck Mallue

October 16: "Learning to Coach at All Organizational Levels" with Charlene Rousseau, PhD

December 4: "How Transformation Leaders Use Emotional Intelligence to Increase Organizational Performance" with Michael Hartsfield, PhD

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Member Discounts for Workshops

There are workshops posted on the Workshops and Conferences webpage that offer great discounts for members of the GOOD Network.

Free Coaching from ICF Coach

Models" — Paul Dawson: Paul Dawson Consulting

"The Futurist Leader" — Nicole Baker, Associate Director: Kedge and Instructor: The Futures School

Join us for the 10th Annual Best Practices session and fill your OD toolbox with new ideas!

Agenda:

8:30 - 9:00 --Continental Breakfast

9:00 - 12:30 -- Best Practices Program

Click on the link below for a map to GOODWILL Industries:

http://goo.gl/maps/FBY4m

Bring any Goodwill donations and leave them in the donations bin at meeting check-in!

GOOD Doing GOOD Event



Thanks to all those who participated in our first group volunteer event. We had a great time and made a difference. Stay tuned for details about our next project.

Membership Team Volunteers Needed!

Want an opportunity to make a difference or to volunteer? The Membership team is looking for volunteers to help with the Bimonthly meeting checkin table, to meet and great guests, and more. You can volunteer for one month or for the entire year or anywhere in between. Contact <u>Tara Goodlander</u> if you want to help.

NEW!!

Member Articles

We are bringing back a feature of our old newsletters -- articles written by GOOD Network members. We have created a **new webpage section** for member articles and we will link to each new one from the newsletter. Our first article has been posted there: "Best Places to Work" by Russ Bredholt, Jr.

Meeting Recap of April Bi-monthly

We had a packed house for our April program, "Measuring ROI of Organizational Development: A Step by Step Guide to Proving the Value of OD Projects", with Jack Phillips, PhD. To see a more detailed summary of the

As part of his ICF
Coaching Certification
requirements, Harold Hill
is offering pro-bono
coaching to clients. If you
would like to take
advantage of the coaching
opportunity, email
Harold.

President's Message

<u>Click here to link</u> to the most recent message from our President, Vicki Lavendol.



program content, <u>visit</u> <u>our meeting recap</u> <u>webpage.</u>

Jack generously shared many materials with us during the workshop. Members can download his slides and presentation handouts from the website.

Copyright © 2015 {Organization_Name}. All rights reserved. Contact email: {Organization_Contact_Email}

You are receiving this message because you opted in at {Organization URL}

Unsubscribe